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Attention ¢ OE, OPO
Information : ADO
Subject : Upgrading the BACKER Al110 adapter

Please note that the NSC Al110 Hyperchannel adapter is required for use
by project HENDRY. It will be upgraded to an Al30, thus allowing the
SUN workstations to run PTS emulation software. Please make appropriate
arrangements to retain this adapter once BACKER is decommisioned.
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